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(BE12/0209) Program 1.1: Visa and Migration 
 
 
Senator Xenophon (written) asked: 
 
Cabin crew – 457 visas: It is common ground that foreign cabin crew would require 
457 visas to work on domestic flights.  Evidence provided to the Senate by Jetstar 
confirms that their foreign cabin crews are remunerated well below the Aircraft Cabin 
Crew Award 2010 or the Jetstar Cabin Crew EBAs.  If Jetstar employed foreign cabin 
crew holding SPVs on domestic flights rather 457 visas, which agency would 
investigate the situation and take appropriate enforcement action? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Question BE12/0209 is a duplication of Question BE12/0210. Please refer to the 
answer supplied in Question BE12/0210. 


